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 All the children have been working hard on their new topics and they all enjoyed 

their visit to the book bus where they were able to listen to stories.  

We hope you all have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend and we look forward to    

seeing you on Tuesday next week.  

 

BANK HOLIDAY ON MONDAY ðSCHOOL IS CLOSED  

 

This week the Bees and the Butterflies have loved listening to the story of Jack 
and the Beanstalk which is our new focus text in Literacy. The children have 
been learning to rewrite the story by including a beginning, middle and end. In 
Maths, Reception has been learning to add and subtract by counting on or back 
using a number line or counters. Outside, the children have had lots of fun  
building beanstalks in the clouds and dissecting broad beans to see what was 
inside!  

This week, year one 
went to visit Oakley 
Woods. We looked at 
all the different wildlife 
that can be found in 
woods. We also had lots 
of fun squelching 
through the mud!  
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Due to your generosity with buying books from the Book Bus, we now 

have £109 to spend on books for the school.  

King Henr�\�·s Primary School Art Exhibition 
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We chose some beautiful paintings of pirate ships that our Year 2 children had done. 

The children started by mixing paints to get the colour they wanted. Next they added a black out line to        

highlight parts of their work. They      

finished by adding pastels which they 

used to enhance their pictures, they      

enjoyed  smudging this to give 

a soft   effect.                           

The pictures looked absolutely 

great and everyone said what a great job 

they had done. 

 

 

Year 2 have started reading a new book. It is called The Hodgeheg and 
it is written by Dick King-Smith. The children are going to produce 
a character profile booklet over the next week. On Monday, the 
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appearance. They all had a piece of paper, wrote an adjective 
down and then passed it on. They had lots of fun sharing their 
ideas and all went on to write brilliant descriptive sentences on 

Tuesday. 


